
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

17th October 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Early Closure 22nd October 2024 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. 

Please note that the school will be holding an afternoon of professional development 

for all staff, and the whole school will finish school early on Tuesday 22nd October.  

Students will be dismissed at 2.00pm after lunch and sixth formers will be dismissed at 

1.10pm. 

If you wish to discuss any elements of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Z Chowdhury 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Type your letter here



 

 

 

 


